
 International Programme in collaboration with SOS UK  

   
 

Responsible Futures International Grant Opportunity  
Beginning with the 2025-26 cohort, the IAU offers one grant to cover the participation of one IAU 
Member HEI for the Responsible Futures International programme. With the IAU RFI Grant, we hope 
to increase access and diversity of participating institutions working towards the development of a 
truly global programme. The grant will cover the participation fee for the full programme, including ad 
hoc support; the institution will cover the travel and subsistence costs if opting for an audit in person.  

About the programme 
Responsible Futures is a whole-institution approach to embed holistic sustainability in student 
learning at higher education institutions. It is a supported change programme and accreditation 
mark, with over 10 years of experience, delivered in partnership with students. Responsible Futures 
puts sustainability at the heart of education.  

Students Organising for Sustainability (SOS) and the International Association of Universities 
(IAU) partnered in 2023 to launch an international pilot of this long-running Responsible Futures 
programme. Together, pilot institutions and their students have worked to integrate sustainability into 
strategies and policies, embed sustainability across a broad range of disciplines, and center 
local/regional perspectives on sustainability. The  seven pilot institutions co-created the programme 
including developing an international framework of good practice. The institutions are working with 
the framework and support cohort sessions towards student-led audits to determine Responsible 
Futures accreditation.  We invite you to read more in the pilot report. 

Requirements for application 
To be eligible, higher education institutions applying for this unique grant must:  

- Be an IAU Member in good standing; 
- Be based in a low income country (See list of eligible countries here); 
- Submit the online application form including a letter of support, outlining their motivation; 
- Commit to taking part in the programme and nominate a staff member and student 

representative to serve as focal points. This includes attending one-hour online cohort 
catch ups every 6 weeks and helping to set up a Responsible Futures working group at the 
institution. 

If interested, please submit the form here by the 30 June 2025.  

The selected institution will be contacted by 31 July, and programme participation begins in 
September 2025 (online meetings). Kindly note that preference will be given to institutions which 
are not already involved in the programme.  
For questions, please reach out to Isabel Toman, Programme Officer HESD, i.toman@iau-aiu.net 

https://www.responsiblefutures.org.uk/international-programme
https://www.sos-uk.org/
https://iau-aiu.net/
https://iau-aiu.net/
https://www.responsiblefutures.org.uk/resources/responsible-futures-international-2024-pilot-report
https://iau-aiu.net/List-of-IAU-Members?lang=en
https://www.iau-aiu.net/IMG/pdf/2025_country_classification_by_income.pdf)
https://forms.office.com/e/Q7KKipGTqh
https://forms.office.com/e/Q7KKipGTqh
mailto:i.toman@iau-aiu.net

